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Dear Peter,
On behalf of Chorleywood Cricket Club and the merger teams, thank you for your 
kind letter of the 30th December 2009.  Having got a plan that the majority of our 
members, especially our players, agreed to, we are naturally disappointed that the 
vote did not go as originally expected.  As we discussed after your EGM, we still 
believe that working as one Club will be best for the future development of cricket 
for all ages and abilities in the Chorleywood and Chenies area.  

Such a merger would have required a large amount of goodwill and teamwork, but if 
the enthusiasm to make it work does not exist for a large number of members, it is the 
best decision in the short term for our respective Clubs.  Should you wish to revisit 
the concept and reopen discussions at a future date, we are very willing to participate. 

In the meantime, we wish you luck with your new arrangements for running and 
strengthening your club and we will be trying to do the same at Chorleywood.  Our 
best wishes to Chenies & Latimer CC for their future, and a Happy New Year to you 
all.

Yours sincerely

Owen R V Edis
Chairman CWCC
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